From: Dean of the Graduate Division

To: Dean of the Graduate Division

Subject: Courtesy Heads-Up Notification: Forthcoming Announcement on Expanded Graduate Student Housing Rate

Exemption

Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 11:09:48 AM

Attachments: 2021-03-24 HDH Announces Expanded Graduate Student Housing Rate Exemption.pdf

March 24, 2021

TO: TOTAL CAMPUS DEANS

GENERAL CAMPUS ASSISTANT DEANS

GRADUATE DEPARTMENT AND GROUP CHAIRS

GRADUATE PROGRAM ADVISORS

GRADUATE COORDINATORS

GENERAL CAMPUS DEPARTMENT BUSINESS OFFICERS

ACADEMIC SENATE CHAIR
ACADEMIC SENATE VICE CHAIR

FR: JAMES ANTONY, Dean of The Graduate Division

SUBJ: Courtesy Heads-Up Notification: Forthcoming Announcement on Expanded Graduate Student Housing Rate Exemption

Dear Colleagues,

Later today, a campus-wide notice will go out announcing an expanded graduate student housing rate exemption. As a courtesy, I am sending it to you now so that you are aware of the contents of this forthcoming notice. Please see the attached document.

